
 

Meath Green Junior School Prospectus – 2021/2022 

 

 

 
SAFEGUARDING STATEMENT 

 
 
Meath Green Junior School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  The health and safety of all children is 
paramount. 
 
As a school we will take all reasonable action to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our pupils.  In 
cases where the school has reason to be concerned that a child may be subject to ill treatment, 
neglect or other forms of abuse, staff must follow the school’s Child Protection Policy, which is in line 
with Surrey County Council’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Procedures, and inform the 
Children’s Social Care Services of their concerns. 
 
Named Safeguarding Lead Officers are: 
 
Mr P Amerio 
Mrs S Beasley 
Mr R Newell 
Mrs S Covell 
Mrs P Stacey 
 
 


